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July 17, 2001 

HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Lori Wrotenbery, Director 
CO 

Oil Conservation Division ( j ^ ^ 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Application of BP/Amoco Production Company for permit modification 
and an exemption to certain provisions of Oil Conservation Division Rule 
711, San Juan County, New Mexico. 

Dear Ms. Wrotenbery: 

Enclosed in triplicate is the application of BP/Amoco Production Company for permit 
modification and an exemption to certain provisions of Oil Conservation Division Rule 
711. BP/Amoco requests that this application be set for hearing on the August 9, 2001 
examiner hearing docket. 

As you are aware, the notice requirements of Rule 71 IB (2) (b) provide that for permit 
modifications, the Division may require the applicant to issue public notice and give 
written notice of the application. I have reviewed this application with Stephen Ross, 
Attorney to the Oil Conservation Commission, and it is our understanding that since 
BP/Amoco is not seeking to change any of its activities at this centralized facility, only 
seeking permission to accept wastes from an out of state source, the Division will not 
require BP/Amoco to provide notice of this application pursuant to Division Rule 711 
(2). 

Your attention to this matter is appreciated. 

William F. Carr 
Attorney for BP/Amoco Production 
Company 

cc: Colin Wasteneys 


